
 

1 March 2021 
Dear Parents  
 
Re: w/c 8 March 2021  
 
We are so glad that after the Government announcement our school can start to go back to some sort of 
normality and want to inform you of our plans in the build up to the easter holidays.  
 
We will be doing a phased return to support pupils. It has been a long time since we have all been at GRK 
together and therefore we want to make sure we get the process right to make the most of our time together 
and make it a successful return to school. 
 
From Monday 8th March all staff will be in school. All pupils will do their usual 2 days but with 1 additional 
day (see table below). This will last for 2 weeks until Friday 19th March. We will evaluate how this has gone 
and how pupils have coped. If all is well, we will raise pupils days to 4 days a week, Monday - Thursday with 
Group A also continuing with Friday. Home visits will remain for the rest of this term on a Friday.  
 
On the day the pupils are at home they will have a meet with a member of staff. This will be 45 Minutes at 
either 10.30, 11.15, 12.30 or 1.15. They will join Circle Time as normal where we will tell them their time slot 
and staff member for that day.  
 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. Lise has sorted all transport for this so no 
need to speak with taxi companies.  Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards 

Danielle Haxby 

 

Group  Days - Underlined is the additional 
day each group will do 

Online Circle Time and 
Check In 

A 
OC FS KR EK LMi 

Monday, ​Tuesday​, Wednesday 
 & Friday  

Thursday 

B 
JSw KN TM RK JK JM 

SR (not Mondays) 

Monday​, Tuesday & Thursday  
(with home visit on Friday) 

Wednesday 

C 
CH CS JSm RMa WG 

Tuesday, ​Wednesday​ & Thursday  
(with home visit on Friday) 

Monday 

D 
OHa CBH JC AR CM 
MMT (not Thursdays) 

Monday, Wednesday & ​Thursday  
(with home visit on Friday) 

Tuesday  
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